
Sent: 29/09/2023 11:25:53 AM
Subject: DA2023/0646

Hi

I would like to object to the da below and in the subject line due to the height and the
restrictions in views. This is one of the last places you can see the beach from the road. I feel
that the owners can make beautiful renovations without taking away from the community.

Kind regards,
Elise Andrews
180 Narrabeen Park parade Mona Vale 2103.
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